
Dear Chair Wagner and Committee Members:

I support SB 857 because I believe that the evidence that unrestricted (weight) use of trailered watercraft can and does erode river 
banks, causes damage to habitat areas and contributes to noise pollution and other pollutants in significant ways with their 2 cycle 
engines and wake causing effects.


